
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

     Hello! Welcome to First Grade! I am looking forward 

to a productive and successful school year. I believe you 

play a key role in your child’s success and by working 

together we can ensure your child will reach his/her full 

potential!  Please feel free to contact me at any time, I 

encourage open communication.  It is my hope that 

together we will make this school year rewarding and 

fulfilling!  

     In order for our classroom community to run 

smoothly I ask for the following supplies to be used for 

individual and whole group use. Please ask your student 

to inform you throughout the school year when his/her 

supplies need replenishing. 

 

              Supply List: (Please label all belongings) 

*Book Bag 

*1 marble composition book 

*2 (2 pocket) plastic folders-Label one Homework 

                                       Label one Classwork 

   

*2 dry erase markers  

*pencil bag to hold supplies (bags fit best in table 

drawer 

*pencils/crayons/glue sticks/pencil sharpener/erasers 



*Headphones (for chromebook use) 

*clorox wipes  

* 1 box of tissues 

* 1-2 reams of copy paper 

(We are in need of paper, tissues and wipes throughout 

the year so ongoing donations are always appreciated!!!) 

 

     *Physical education is on _______. Please wear 

sneakers.  

     *Homework  packets will be given M-Th, unless 

otherwise noted, staring on .  Please complete each 

night’s assignment and return the following school day. 

Homework is a review/practice of concepts learned in 

class.  

 

                                   Thank you, 

                        Mrs. Marcus  Room 8 

 

 

Jbmarcus@philasd.org 

   

 

   

 

 

 


